LITURGY

First reading: Wisdom 2:12, 17-20

Response to the Psalm: The Lord upholds my life.

Second reading: James 3:16-4:3

Gospel Acclamation: Alleluia, Alleluia! I am the light of the world, says the Lord; anyone who follows me will have the light of life. Alleluia!

Gospel: Mark 9:30-37

ၹၹၟၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯၯ

Church Rotas

Masses	Eucharistic Ministers	Readers	
5.00pm	Geraldine & Martin	Kathleen Cotterell-Lamb &	
Sat 22 nd Sept	Flynn	Pat Smith	
10.30am	Christine	Clive	
Sun 23 rd Sept	Faulkner	Rickhards	
5.00 pm	Bud Sollis &	Helen	
Sat 29 th Sept	Alan Clatworthy	Woodhouse	
10.30am	Tracy	???????	
Sun 30 th Sept	Volante	?????	

Coffee Rota

23 rd Sept	Pat & Tony Pearce
30 th Sept	Stan & Mary Phipps

Children's Liturgy Rota

23 rd Sept		Tracy, Pauline and Pat	
	30 th Sept	Denise and Annette	

Parish Safeguarding Representative: - Gemma Holdsworth

Year for Priests 2018-19 in the Archdiocese of Birmingham
To find out more information click on the following link
https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/year-for-priests
Prayer cards are available at the back of the church.

St Mary's Roman Catholic Church

103 Alcester Road Studley Warwickshire B80 7NW Telephone 01527 852524

Email: stmarysstudley@gmail.com
www.stmaryscatholicchurchstudley.org.uk
Registered Charity Number 1063237

This parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham and served by the Benedictine Monks of Douai Abbey

Parish Priest: Fr. Benedict Thompson O.S.B



25th Sunday Year (B) Week commencing Sunday 23rd September 2018

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)

The Douai Abbey Parishes Trust is responsible for our Parish and is committed to ensuring high standards of information security, privacy and transparency. Check our website for full details

Masses						
Sat 22 nd Sept	5.00pm	Week 25 Year B	People of the Parish			
Sun 23 rd Sept	10.30am	Week 25 Year B	Private Intention			
Mon 24 th Sept						
Tue 25 th Sept						
Wed 26 th Sept						
Thurs 27 th Sept	10.00 am	SCHOOL MASS	IN CHURCH			
Fri 28 th Sept						
Sat 29 th Sept	5.00pm	Week 26 Year B	Mary & Patrick Hayes RIP			
Sun 30 th Sept	10.30am	Week 26 Year B	Denis Charlton RIP			

Collection weekend 15th/16th September was £335-54. Many Thanks

Those Who Have Asked for Prayers: Doleen Evans, Faith Lyons, Steve Smith, Jane-Christina Thomson, Joan Smith, Derek Sollis, Michael Hall, Christopher Hurd, Edward O'Neill, Michael Smith, Barbara Wall, Pamela Young, Mick Sollis, Margaret Birkett, Nell Bridge, Annie McHugh, Georgette Cowell, Dolores Flynn, Carol Shuck, Tony Lyons, Jackie Ingrams, Charles Maries.

Those who have recently died:

Jennifer Harvey, Anne Nora Finnegan, Mary Hadley, Barbara Flowers, Gerald Clarke, Alma Clarke, Eric George Dunton, Jill Smith, Paula Brookes, Jean McCarthy, Joe Brennan, Paul Bunn, Richard Flynn, Denis Charlton.

This Weekend

there will be a second collection for the annual Fr. Hudson Appeal. There are still envelopes available at the back of the church. Many thanks.

PARISH EVENTS

TEA/COFFEE IS SERVED IN THE CONSERVATORY AFTER THE 10.30 AM MASS. *Please join us*.

Bring and Buy Table

We need the following items: CDs, DVDs, paperback books, unwanted Christmas gifts and good quality, saleable bric a brac. If you have any of the above items please leave them in the box at the back of the Church or see Lin Rea.

.Please DO NOT leave videos, hardback books or electrical items, we are unable to take them. Thank You!

Coffee Rota 2019

A big thank you to all the volunteers who have served coffee after the 10.30 Sunday Mass throughout 2018; your support is much appreciated. We do hope all those volunteers currently on the rota will continue to serve coffee after 10.30 Sunday Mass in 2019. If you are UNABLE to do so, please see Father Benedict by the 27th October at the very latest. Many thanks.

GDPR Information for Coffee Rota Volunteers 2019

We are working on GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) compliance for our Church.

A form has been produced for coffee rota volunteers to complete, so that we can comply with the law on Data Protection.

Forms are available for collection in named envelopes from the back of Church. Please complete the form as soon as possible & return it to Lin Rea (or leave it in the sacristy) in the envelope provided, so that the rota for 2019 can be produced in good time. Many thanks.

Little St. Mary's

is now open and we have our delightful first intake of children in place. The nursery can take children from their 3rd birthday, if any parents would like to come for a look and see it in action or would like further details they can **ring the school office on 01527 852140.** One place has also unexpectedly become available for this current academic year in **Year 3**. Parents who are interested should contact the school office, number above.